10 Apr 2024 16:00:17

HUBER Technology, Inc. · Denver, NC



Home ■ News ■ Huber Technology USA News

President of HUBER Technology, Inc. elected to the 2019 Board of Directors of WWEMA

05.12.2018

On December 4th, 2018, Henk-Jan van Ettekoven, the president of HUBER Technology, Inc. was elected to the 2019 Board of Directors of the Waste & Water Equipment Manufacturers Association, Inc. (WWEMA).

The election took place at the 110 th Annual Meeting which was held in West Palm Beach Florida.

As the primary trade association representing technology and service providers in the water and wastewater industries, WWEMA advocates for the common interests of its constituent members. The WWEMA vision is "to be the respected voice of drinking water and wastewater technology manufacturers and providers at the federal, state, and local levels."

"It is a great honor to serve on the WWEMA Board of Directors," said Henk of his election. "It gives me the opportunity to do more to advance the cause of water treatment professionals, both where I am locally, and across the nation."



To read more about the other newly elected board members, or for more information about the WWEMA vision and mission, visit the WWEMA website for their full press release.

HUBER Technology, Inc.

1009 Airlie Parkway

Denver, NC 28037

Phone: (704) 949-1010 Fax: (704) 949-1020 huber@hhusa.net

http://www.huber-technology.com

A member of the HUBER Group